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Soooo I’ll preface the start of this edition by stating that no notes were taken 
and so I am doing this sorta off the cuff.  I did get some notes by our 
benevolent President Elect, so I have that going for me! 
 
We had two guests this am for Breakfast, Shawn Callihan of C21 who has 
submitted his application and Mike Saunders, a guest of Brett Foster. 
 

Announcements 
 
April election for officers.  Please think about running or nominating 
someone.  Offices that are up for election are: President Elect, (3) board, 
secretary and (1) Foundation Board.  
 
In the next few meetings, we will be sending around the committee signup 
sheet.  This is a great way to get involved with the club especially for our newer 
members. 

 
The board has been asked if we will have a tent at the air show.  Cavin has this 
on the agenda for the next board meeting, though this might be something 
better suited for the social committee.  Bruce mentioned that he has been in 
contact with the powers that be about serving beer at the air show, so stay 
tuned!! 
 
District Convention is May 5th thru 7th in Anaconda.  If you are interested 
please look at getting reservations for the hotel soon.  Convention will be at 
The Forge, a Best Western Property.  Reservations can be made by contacting 
them at 406.797.4100 or theforgeanaconda.com.  Make sure you mention the 
Exchange club rate of $139.00 plus tax.  We will be honoring two clubs that 
have reached 100 years in Exchange at this convention, so it will be a very 
special event. 
 
National Convention is in Phoenix is the12th thru 15th of July.  This is probably 
as close to Billings as this event will get. Here is the link to reserve your room 
and a copy of the convention registration will be included. 
 
https://www.hyatt.com/en-US/group-booking/PHXRP/G-NXCH 
 
 
Once a month, members of the Legion will cook our Friday breakfast to give 
Maria and her crew a break.  This morning was the first breakfast and it was 
amazing.  Thank you to the gentleman that came and prepared such an 
amazing meal. 
 

Below is an invite for the grand opening of the new Albertsons Store: 

Upcoming Volunteer 
Opportunities 

 
2-18 MSU-B BBall 

 5:45PM 

 

2-18 Monster Trucks 

 5:30PM 

 

2-23 MSU-B BBall 

 4:00PM 

 

2-25 MSU-B BBall 

 4:00PM 
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Hello Breakfast Exchange Club of Billings, We cordially invite you to attend the Grand Opening 
ceremony of our new Albertsons store in Billings on Saturday, February 18th at 9:00am. Our 
division president and new store director will provide details about the new store, share our 
excitement to grow along with the city of Billings, and make donations to six local organizations 
in the community who align with Albertsons pillars of giving. We will end the ceremony with 
the official ribbon cutting. Albertsons has remained committed to giving back to the 
communities where our customers and associates live and work. I am excited to let you know 
we will be making a donation in the amount of $2,500 to Breakfast Exchange Club at the Grand 
Opening ceremony. 
  
We would be honored to have you join us for the check presentation at the event and get a few 
photos with our leadership team. Anyone is welcome to attend our Grand Opening celebration 
on Saturday, February 18th. 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 


